
From: Sahagun, Miguel A <miguel_sahagun@gse.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 12:35 PM 
Subject: May Term Lottery & Enrollment Updates 
 

 
  
Dear HGSE Students, 
  
I hope this email finds you well and having a great semester! I’m writing to share important May Term 
reminders and updates:  
  

• May Term open and limited enrollment started on Thursday, January 18 and will continue until 
the Add/Drop deadline on May 13. Please note that instructor permission is now required for 
open enrollment courses.  

• May Term lottery-based enrollment (A501M) is now opened for ranking. The deadline to enter 
the lottery will be on Tuesday, February 20. Please click here for the Lottery-based enrollment 
“How to” guideline.  

• Credits for courses taken during May Term count towards the overall degree program maximum 
of 56 credits.  

• Credits for courses taken during May Term 2024 cannot be applied towards May 2024 
graduation requirements.   

• Students can only be enrolled in one May Term experience if applicable.  
  
If you have any questions, please contact us at registrar@gse.harvard.edu 
  
Thank you, 
  
Miguel Sahagún, Ph.D. | Assistant Dean of Enrollment Services and Registrar of the Harvard Graduate 
School of Education 
Harvard University | Longfellow Hall | 13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 | registrar.gse.harvard.edu | he 
him his | Hablo español 
  
This message is intended for the designated recipient(s). It may contain confidential or proprietary 
information and may be subject to confidentiality protections. If you are not a designated recipient, you may 
not review, copy, or distribute this message or any information it contains. If you received this in error, please 
notify the sender by replying to the email and deleting this message. Thank you. 
  
 

https://registrar.gse.harvard.edu/files/gse-registrar/files/hgse_lottery-based_enrollment_how_to_1.pdf
https://registrar.gse.harvard.edu/files/gse-registrar/files/hgse_lottery-based_enrollment_how_to_1.pdf

